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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Special Permit Applicants 

From: Councillor Stephen F. Reardon, Chairman 

 Zoning Sub-Committee 

RE: Committee Meeting 

Date: September 17, 2014 

 

 

Please be advised that the Zoning Sub-Committee will meet on Monday evening, September 22, 

2014 at 5:00 P.M. in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of Revere 

City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA at which time the committee will consider the following 

application(s): 

 

C-14-08 Robert Corcoran, Boberin, LLC,  of 9 Whitney Road, Boxford, Ma., for request to 

construct six (6) townhouses within the RB District at 75 Lamson Street, Revere, 

MA. 

 

C-14-12 Anthony Pintone and John Pintone d/b/a Master Auto, Inc., 1027 Broadway, 

Revere, MA seeking permission from the Revere City Council to modify a non-

conforming commercial structure by enlarging the structure footprint by 193 

square feet and by raising the building height to allow for additional work and 

storage space on Lots A, B, & C at 1027 Broadway, Revere, MA. 

 


